
 

Big thanks to the local owners of Tim Hortons for committing all 

proceeds from the Annual Smile Cookie Campaign over the next two 

years to the new West Perth Village Development Fund. The 

contribution goal will be $25,000.  Pictured below left to right are Tim 

Hortons' Mark Moore, daughter Megan Adair, Board Chair David 

Murray and Cheryl Moore. 

 

 


